
Price Printing Limited 
1519 West 6th Avenue 
Vancouver, B.C. 

Dear People: 

January 8, 1976 

As you have no doubt heard, A.U.C .E. Local 1 has signed a 
collective agreement with the University of B.C. 

All of the important gains made in our first contract were 
retained in the new agreement. This was done despite the 
persistent efforts of the University to take away many of the 
more important and innovative non-monetary provisions. 

-Most importantly, we succeeded in winning our contract 
priority: an equitable restructuring of the wage scale, 
which embodies a reduction in pay categories from 17 to 9. 

Much of this would have been impossible without your support 
during our strike. On behalf of our members, I would like 
to thank you for the effort made and consideration given 
in getting our strike posters, leaflets, badges and buttons 
printed so efficiently. This was a very essential service 
and we all appreci ate d it. 

Ian Mackenzie 
President 


